
11/25/2024 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

DISASTER DEBRIS REMOVAL, DISPOSAL AND REDUCTION SERVICES 

 

The Town of Dauphin Island Alabama, is soliciting proposals from qualified contractors for Disaster 

Debris Removal, Disposal and Reduction Services. Sealed proposals will be received at Town Hall, 1011 

Bienville Blvd., Dauphin Island, Al, 36528 until 1:00 p.m. (CST) on Tuesday, January 7, 2025, and then 

publicly opened for furnishing all labor and equipment, and performing all work required by the Town of 

Dauphin Island and described as disaster debris removal, disposal and reduction services within the 

Town of Dauphin Island.  All proposals must be submitted in accordance with the RFP document.  

Proposers must be authorized to do business in the State of Alabama. Proposal documents will be on file 

and may be seen in the Town Clerk's Office of the Town of Dauphin Island at Town Hall, 1011 Bienville 

Blvd., Dauphin Island, AL 36528 or requested by email at wsandagger@townofdauphinisland.org. 

No proposal will be considered unless the proposer, whether resident or non-resident of Alabama, is 

properly qualified to submit a proposal for this type of work in accordance with all applicable laws of the 

State of Alabama.  In addition, non-residents of the State, if a corporation, shall show evidence of having 

qualified with the Secretary of State to do business in the State of Alabama. 

Prospective contractors must make their own estimates of the facilities and difficulties related to the 

performance of the proposal, including local conditions, uncertainty of weather, and all other 

contingencies. 

The Town of Dauphin Island, Alabama, will not furnish any labor, materials, or supplies unless 

specifically provided in the proposal document. 

Proposals shall be enclosed in sealed envelopes or packages, addressed to Town Clerk, Wanda 

Sandagger, and labled on the outside "Dauphin Island Debris Removal Bid" along with Company name. 

The Town of Dauphin Island reserves the right to reject any or all proposals.   The Town is an Equal 

Opportunity Employer. 

 


